

## PRINCIPAL'S PAGE

January 31, 2018

Dear Parents and Guardians:

Our Catholic Schools Week Mass on Sunday and open house were wonderful. Thank you to the many families and new families that came out to see and experience our great school. The art fair was very well received. Everyone enjoyed seeing the artistic talents of our students. A big thank you to our art teacher, Donna Vessini, for organizing this art fair.

We would like to congratulate Maddie K. the school winner of the National Geography Bee. She will now take a written test to be able to compete at the state level. Our second place winner is Marinel S. The other finalists were Kaitlyn K., Alejandra M., Nicholas U., Molly W., Kamil P., Charlize G., Nicholas W., and Jack S. Everyone did a great job with the very difficult questions.

We had a beautiful mass yesterday prepared by our 4<sup>th</sup> grade class and today the students enjoyed the Parents Club Pizza lunch and the Knights of Columbus Free Throw contest. Tomorrow is our spelling bee and academic bow. Friday is the big Fun Fair Day. Please mark your calendars to come in the evening 5:00-8:30 P.M.

The winner of our one month's free tuition for registering before Friday,

January 26<sup>th</sup> is the Ruiz family. Congratulations to the Ruiz family. Registrations have been coming in steadily for our current families as well as new families.

Many students have been out sick this week. Please keep your children home until they are fever free for 24 hours.

May this Catholic Schools Week continue to brighten our journey.

Blessings,

Lan't forget:

Fun Fair Friday Feb 2<sup>nd</sup> 2:00 P.M. early dismissal on Tues. Feb 6<sup>th</sup>.

Mrs. Jeanine Rocchi